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Hours Breakdown: 
 
General Assembly Meeting: 2 hours 
Executive Accountability Committee Meeting: 1.5 hours 
Executive Accountability Survey work: 1 hour 
General Assembly Photos: .5 hours 
Fine Arts Reception Planning: 1 hour 
 
General Assembly Meeting 

On November 7th, the General Assembly met. We took a photo of all of our lovely faces. 
We discussed budget updates, meet the GA day, mental health week, and an executive council 
retreat.  
 
Executive Accountability Committee Meeting and Survey Work 

The Executive Accountability committee, consisting of myself, Amy Lambert, Parker 
Bijl, Mark Serebryansky and Joe Babey, met and worked on creating a survey to send out to the 
GA. We did extra work outside of the meeting to finalize the survey. 
 
General Assembly Photos 

Brianna Rogers put on a photoshoot for me in the women’s bathroom of the science 
building. We blasted some Lizzo, flashed some lights, and you will see these headshots soon. 
Perhaps.  
 
Fine Arts Reception Planning 

I have been in contact with Sarah Hilliard and Margot Aasman to look at the potential for 
a Fine Arts Faculty wide reception. I believe that this is a worthwhile event to plan. I would like 
to give the opportunity for Fine Arts students to meet each other, and to meet Mary Ingraham, as 
she is our new Dean, and a lovely person. More details regarding this is to come.  
 

I did not meet my hours requirement this month. Opportunities were presented to me that 
I had to decline due to conflicts. I apologize to other GA members, the Executive Team, and 
those who I represent. Though I view my work this month to be worthwhile and I believe that I 
have invested the necessary time to achieve what I set out to this month, I will strive to do better 
to meet my requirement in the future. 


